
SB 2936 
RELATING TO PUBLIC SAFETY. 

Requires the department of public safety to form a working group to 
analyze the capitol district security infrastructure and develop a 

plan to create an integrated camera surveillance system. Requires a 
report to the legislature. 
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Chairs Espero and Wakai, Vice Chairs Baker and Nishihara, and Members of the 
Committee: 

The Department of Public Safety (PSD) supports this bill, which will create a 

working group to analyze the capitol district security infrastructure and develop a 

plan to create an integrated camera surveillance system. The Sheriff Division's 

Dispatch Center currently monitors cameras within the State Capitol. A 

comprehensive evaluation of the security posture of state facilities in the Civic 

Center is needed to leverage current technologies that reduce manpower 

requirements, in order to provide a cost effective solution to infrastructure and public 

security. 

Thank you for the opportunity to present this testimony. 
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Chairs Espero, Wakai, and members of the Committees, thank you for the opportunity to 

submit written testimony on S.B. 2936. 

The Department of Accounting and General Services supports S.B. 2936 and will work 

collaboratively with the Department of Public Safety and other interested parties to effectuate the 

purpose of this measure. 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit written testimony on this matter. 


